
The original documents are located in Box C49, folder “Presidential Handwriting,  
9/23/1976” of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library. 

 
Copyright Notice 

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of 
photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United 
States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections.  
Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public 
domain.  The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to 
remain with them.   If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid 
copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.  



RALDR.FORD 

tember 23, 1976 

Dear Bo: 

It was great to see you on September 15. 
Both Betty and I were happy to have the 
opportunity to 11come back home" and we 
were delighted with the warm welcome we 
received. I enjoyed having my visit with 
you and the members of the team. The 
handsome varsity jacket, emblazoned with 
the ''M", which you presented on behalf of 
the team, will serve to remind me of your 
friendship and of a very special day in my 
life. 

Mr. Glenn E. Schembechler 
University of Michigan 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 

• 

\ 

Digitized from Box C49 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library




